
 

• May 5 is Red Dress Day  

• May 5-9 – staff appreciation week 

• May 11-17 is Education Week  

• May 15th  -Black Excellence Day 

• May 13th & 15th – Grade 3 Provincial Assessment 

• May 17 is International Day against Homophobia, Transphobia 
and Biphobia  

• May 19 – Victoria day – no school 

• May 20th & 22nd – Grade 3 Provincial Assessment 

• May 25 to 31 is Nova Scotia Access Awareness Week  

If you have a student in grade 3, they will be writing the 

provincial assessment this month on 13th & 15th (literacy) and 

20th & 22nd (math).  Here are a few tips to help your child be 

successful:  

1. Sleep – make sure your child is well rested.  

2. Breakfast & snacks – a nourished brain is a healthy 

brain 

3. Be on time – we will be starting right away at 8:15am. 

Please make sure your child is on time.  

Although this assessment does not impact your child’s 

marks, it does give valuable information both to parents and 
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to the teachers. It is important that the students take this 

seriously and do their best work.  

It is staff appreciation week May 5-9th. Our staff members 

work hard EVERY day to support your beautiful and brilliant 

children.  

A kind email 

or note goes a 

long way to 

showing them 

how much the 

Caldwell 

community 

appreciates 

them. It is 

because of 

their 

dedication 

each day that 

your student’s 

learning 

experience is 

so enriched.  
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